
    KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
     Montana State Council  

State Deputy 
 
   

 
April 2020 
 
 
Worthy State Chaplain, Worthy Supreme Representative, Worthy Immediate 
Past State Deputy, Worthy Past State Deputies, Worthy State Officers, Worthy 
State Directors, and Worthy Brother Knights: 
 
More changes, expected and unexpected, came this past year.  We continued 
with safe guarding our youth by Safe Environment training, developing new 
activities through Faith in Action, building upon our Circle of Honor award and 
introducing the New Charity, Unity and Fraternity Exemplification.  But, we didn’t 
expect an event that threatened to derail our mission, Covid 19.  We are still in 
business helping our neighbors, supporting our priests, giving blood and donating 
to food banks.  Father McGivney’s challenge of “helping the widow & orphan” 
lives on in Montana. 
 
As State Deputy, I attended training in New Haven, and Midyear training in 
Orlando.  As State Deputy, I conducted the Organizational Meeting, Midyear 
Meeting and assisted with the training sessions in many councils.  As State 
Deputy, I have attended numerous district and council meetings. 
 
I have enjoyed being the State Deputy.  Please remember the lessons learned in 
our Degrees of Charity, Unity and Fraternity. 
 
Thank You to our State Officers, District Deputy’s, State Chairmen, KC Insurance 
staff, Council Officers and Brother Knights for your volunteer service to our 
jurisdiction.  Stay healthy, stay safe and stay a Knight. 
 
Vivat Jesus 
 
Allen Cormany – State Deputy Montana 
 
“Father McGivney, Pray for Us!” 
 
 
 
 
 


